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The Week In Review Miscellaneous 

ELA: This week, we covered singular and plural nouns, 

and focused on the prefix “bi-.” 

Math: We’re currently learning about multiplying decimals 

in Ch. 6, and will test this week. 

Science: Students continued to learn about Scientists at 

Work in Unit 1. We will test soon! 

SS: We’re finally done with geography, and will now focus 

on “Our Market Economy.” 

Word of the Week: 
Our word of the week was “respect.” Respect means that 

you accept somebody for who they are, even when they're 

different from you or you don't agree with them. Respect in 

your relationships builds feelings of trust, safety, and 

wellbeing. 

 

 

 

Yoga Pose of the Week 

 

This past week, Mr. Weissler and I led yoga 

and introduced students to our “Yoga Pose 

of the Week,” which was “Tree.”                                                                                                                            

 

Students, you need to neatly write each of the following words with large, legible print on the index cards sent home 

today. Try to do them in cursive! This week, we will focus on words with a vowel-r syllable pattern. 

             agricultural      insurgent   monitored      restoration        confirmation     irrational 
             premature                ruptured    determined    merchandise        quartered       whirlwind                   

 
 

Spelling 

   Upcoming Dates 

Monday, October 16- Teacher Workday (No School) 

Tuesday, October 17- Friday, October 20- Scholastic Book Fair 

Monday, October 23- Friday, October 27- Red Ribbon Week 

Notes 

Congratulations to our newest Safety Patrol inductees: Juliette George, Piper LaFollette, Liam Largay, Riley 

Patterson, and Vincent Saintvil! Keep up the great work! 

October 

13, 2023 

Our parent-teacher conferences will be held on Monday, October 30th from 7:30 am until 3:00 pm. We will 
be discussing BOY and FAST results, math and ELA fluency, and report card grades. Please arrive on-time, 

as each conference cannot exceed 30 minutes.  
 

If you have not signed up for a conference, please do so immediately. The sign-up sheet can be found at: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090D45ADAE2EA5FB6-fifth2. Thank you! 

 

NOTE: Remember, our Scholastic Book Fair is from Tuesday, October 17 through Friday, October 20. 

This would be a great time to purchase a new book and then donate it to the Ronald McDonald House! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090D45ADAE2EA5FB6-fifth2

